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27th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 
Important Calendar Notices 

 
As we approach the last month of the school year it is also a very busy time with lots of events 
taking place.  These include a full programme of school trips, summer concerts, Year 11 
leavers’ Celebrations, new Year 7 Inductions days, and some of our pupils participating in the 
Salvatorian College School play. All of these events will have been shared with specific year 
groups if they affect your daughter.  However, in addition I wanted to remind you of some 
upcoming dates that have been shared with you since the start of the school year 
 
Friday, 30th June Sacred Heart Day.  This is a special day to celebrate our feast day as a 
school.  Each year this includes a special prizegiving and a community celebration.  The 
whole school will be provided with a barbecue in the playground so hopefully the weather will 
stay dry.  Pupils will be dismissed at 1pm. 
 
Monday, 3rd July   Staff Training Day  - School will be closed to pupils. 
 
Further Strike Days 
In addition to these dates two more strike days have been called by the National Education 
Union for the 5th and 7th July.  I am very mindful that this will be a very disruptive time for you.  
The vast majority of our teachers are in that union which makes it impossible to keep the 
school open for everyone. The arrangements are: 
 
Wednesday, 5th July – School closed to everyone. We will be welcoming our new Year 7 who 
are joining us in September for their induction day. 
 
Friday, 7th July – School open for Year 7 pupils. Closed for all other year groups. 
 
All other year groups are to follow work in their Enhanced Learning Booklet or follow lessons 
on Microsoft teams if their teachers are in school. Pupils who are in school must also bring in 
additional work should they have times where their teachers are not in. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Geraldine A. Higgins 
Executive Headteacher  


